NOTICE OF DECISION
DENIAL

Town of Campton
Zoning Board of Adjustment

You are hereby notified that the appeal of:

Legacy Construction
for the construction of a single-family home regarding section Article IV Section 4.02 E, #3, and #5
of the zoning ordinance has been DENIED on May 18, 2023, subject to the reasons listed below,
by the Campton Zoning Board of Adjustment.

Reasons for denial:
1. The ZBA believes your case did not meet all five criteria for variance approval.

Note: The selectmen, any party to the action, or anyone directly affected can appeal this decision.
See New Hampshire Revised Statutes Annotated, Chapter 677, available at Chapter 677
REHEARING AND APPEAL PROCEDURES (state.nh.us). This notice has been placed on file
and made available for public inspection in the records of the ZBA on May 23, 2023. A copy of
this notice has been sent to the applicant. The original letter had some errors on it, and this is the

revised version.

Jadle E. Hartsgrove
Zgning Coordinator

5/23/2023
Date




